“So Big!” Eva at 11 Months
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The Davidson family, Flourtown branch, grew in 1998 with the birth of
Eva Grace to proud parents Eric and Kristen in Boulder. Eva was born
at home with the assistance of a mid-wife and her father and mother.
Kristen has been taking graduate courses at the University of Colorado
(UC) to gain her competency in Spanish. Eric loves being a father and
continues his bow & arrow hunting and his construction business. Ryan
has moved nearby to Eric and is working and learning the plumbing trade
and has taken some classes at UC with his friend Emily. The entire
Boulder crew including Emily stayed with us over the Christmas
holidays. Cora, Pan:’s mother, celebrated her 90" birthday in October
and our whole family was together (see picture) the weekend of Dec. 20
to celebrate our nephew Fred’s wedding (Oct. 3%in Las Vegas). Andrew
has moved into an apartment in the building where he works in
Philadelphia. He is active in the web and graphic design business as well
as spinning on Friday nights at a trendy club near Penn’s Landing.
Kent’s company Ditferential has received favorable investments and
increased sales of their secure web file transfer system. He was recently

promoted to VP of Advanced Research with a staff of 15 reporting to him. He attended a wedding in
Boston in June of two college classmates and renewed the acquaintance of another Dartmouth classmate,
Shannon Robards. The 5™ reunion of their Dartmouth class followed. Because of many business trips East
for the company they kept in constant contact and on January 1%, 1999 he proposed. A summer wedding is

planned. Shannon is a film editor for the renowned Ken Burns (Civil
War, Baseball, etc.) in Walpole, NH. We think this is a good match.
Pam has figured out that this fall she shot over 10,000 pictures in a
three-month period. She made the long drive to Boulder in March to
meet Eva (plus get pictures). In violation of all logic, I am going to
boast about our successful diet this year. In June good friends shared
with us the WW 1-2-3 plan materials. Pam & I started eating more
vegetables and fruits and less fat. By November we each had lost 25
pounds and have kept it off to date! We remain active at our beloved
church, St. Thomas’ Whitemarsh, where we have both signed up to do
prison tutoring this spring. Rob finally made it to Sewanee the
University of the South (after completing the EFM course in 1990) at
the end of June for a course in the DOCC program, which is running

Pam at her new sewing machine

currently at church. Pets: Our menagerie now consists of Bedford (English Setter), Shadow (toy poodle), 3
cats: Tigger (17), Mr. Bean (12), and Sugar (5) plus five chickens (we have a lot of egg based meals).
Another car-trip West to Colorado after Easter is in the plans for Pam who is going to get back to flying

sometime soon?

“ Pam and Rob at “Breakfast Cib”

Happy Valentines Day 1999
from ali of us!

May you enjoy God’s Abundant
Blessings this year
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